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Equality, Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Challenge 

Dates for 
October 
30th   INSET DAY - School Closed 
31st   First Day of Term 2 

November 
1st  PTFA Meeting 7pm 
3rd  Year R - Yr 4 Flu Immunisations 
8th   Open Day for Prospective Parents  
  (Sept 2018 start) 9:30am & 2:00pm 
14th  Open Day for Prospective Parents  
  (Sept 2018 start) 7pm 
15th   Year 6 Height & Weight Check 
15th - 17th Year 5 Carroty Wood Residential Trip/
  Activity Week 
17th  Children in Need Day 
20th  Nursery TLCs 3:30pm - 6:30pm 
21st   Nursery TLCs 3:30pm - 6:30pm 

Headteacher’s Blog 
 

Term 1 has rushed by and 
I’m sure, like me, you’re 

proud of how well our new children have settled 
in and how much learning has taken place     
already!  Each term, your child’s teacher         
updates their class blog.  Check these out over 
the next few days to find out what your child 
has been learning. On our website go to 
‘Children’, ‘Class Pages’ and then select your 
class.  We also now have a ‘Sports Blog’ under 
the News and Events section. 
 
Next term we shall be introducing something 
new to the children called ‘Growth Mindset’. We 
shall be informing parents about this as we go 
through the rest of the school year. Our Core 
Value focus will be ‘Respect’. 
 
From Term 2, the builders will have left, so we’re   
going to officially celebrate our GOOD Ofsted   
outcome! We have some special visitors coming 
to school on 2nd November 2017 to join in the           
celebrations and we’re running a competition 
for 2 children from each class to join us for a 
photograph which will feature in the local press. 

To enter the competition, all your child has to do 
is say why they are proud to attend Wonderful 
West Borough. They could write, draw, create a 
video – it’s entirely up to them. They are      
bringing home some information about this     
today. 

All entries need to be returned to school on 31st      
October. A selection will go on display in school. 

Have a wonderful half term and we look        
forward to seeing you all again on Tuesday 31st 
October. 

 
 

Please be responsible when bringing and collecting        
children from school, parking in designated areas 
only. Thank you. 

We are delighted so many      
children took part in the  
Spelling Bee.  Congratulations 
to all who took part and in     
particular our  winners! 

 
 
 

 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                Alina              Hanna 

       Yr3/4 Winner      Yr5/6 Winner 
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